
 

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 All about stories.  We will begin our story world topic, creating our own oral 
stories using our Story Telling Box.  

 Introducing traditional tales and stories we know without needing a book such as 
Goldilocks and Little Red Riding Hood.  

 Retelling stories we already know – Mr Wiggle & Mr Waggle and The Sleepy 
Bumblebee.  

 Writing independently.  
 Counting in groups of 5s and 10s. Knowing when to count in 2s, 5s and 10s such 

as with socks or fingers.  
 Recording double number sentences and solving double problems.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work at home 

We would like the children to bring in or make a 
small prop to go inside our Story Telling Box. It 
may be a fairy wand, finger puppet or magical 
crown. This has to be small and able to stay in 

school.  

Easter Competition 

A huge thank you for all the time and 
effort put into the Easter competition 
entries. We were amazed by all the 
wonderful creations!   

Reminders:  

It is very important that reading records and 
books HAVE to be in school every day. We are 
sharing children’s reading achievements during 
our guided reading sessions.  

PE kits need to be returned to school on the 
first day back. All uniform has to be named, 
any unnamed items will be returned home to 
be labelled.  

Thank you to all those who have sent in seeds 
to scatter at forest rangers. We are still 
collecting these after the Easter break.  

Dates for diary:  

Class assembly dates RD – 27th April, RT – 4th May, RA – 18th May. All at 2pm in the new hall.  

PTA school disco -11th May, straight after school until 4.15pm. £3 including drink and sweets.  

 

 

WoW 

Character  

“a person or animal that 
appears in a story book”   


